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Sent: 11 May 2023 12:07
To:
Cc:
Subject: Formal comment on change of name of POME asssessments

Notice: external email — please use caution.

Dear [

Dear Argus Team

ISCC supports the proposal by Argus to change the name of all POME assessments to “POME Oil" to more accurately describe the
physical product being assessed.

The term POME oil is also used by ISCC in the list of materials that are eligible for ISCC EU certification. The wording of materials as
stated in the list has to be used by certification bodies on the material annex to the certificate and has also to be used by ISCC certified
companies on outgoing sustainability declarations/proofs of sustainability.

The ISCC Guidance for waste and residues from palm oil mills is also referring to POME oil
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